
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 10, 2022 
 

Via First Class Mail 
 
Mr. Jeremy Williams 
TDCJ# 777874 
Michael Unit 
2664 FM 2054 
Tennessee Colony, TX  75886 
 
 Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“TFSC”) Complaint No. 22.10:  Williams, Jeremy 
 (SWIFS; Autopsy) 
 
Dear Mr. Williams,  
 
 The referenced complaint was dismissed by TFSC staff for lack of jurisdiction.  As stated on the 
instruction sheet sent with the complaint form “…the term ”forensic analysis” does not include the portion 
of an autopsy conducted by a medical examiner or other forensic pathologist who is a licensed physician.” 
 
 While a forensic analysis performed in conjunction with an autopsy, such as toxicology for example, 
may be within the TFSC’s jurisdiction, the autopsy itself and any conclusions regarding cause and manner 
of death are not.  Complaints concerning licensed physicians should be made to the Texas Medical Board.  
Enclosed is one of their complaint forms should you choose to file a complaint with that entity against the 
physician who performed the autopsy in your case. 
 
 Thank you. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
        Kathryn Adams 
        Commission Coordinator 
 
/mka 
Encl. 
 


